
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 26th April 2024:  This week we have been… 
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  This week we learnt about using the prefixes ‘super’, ‘anti’ and ‘auto’. Then we moved 
onto using a new book ‘Jim and the Beanstalk’ by Raymond Briggs. We read and discussed 
the book and then re-wrote our own version. At the end of the week we continued to use 
the book ‘The Butterfly Lion’ by Michael Morpergo. After learning that Bertie has gone to 
fight in World War 1 we used the descriptions from the book for write our own poetry. 

Our spellings have focused on challenge words: address, mention, arrive, occasionally, 
certainly, probably, experience, reign, history, sentence. 
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  Fractions: 

This week we have completed our work on fractions. We learnt more about unit and non-

unit fractions, before completing some problem-solving using fractions. 
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• PE – Rounders - we practiced catching across a longer distance and started to develop 

batting skills and then instead of swimming we learnt some new playground games. 

• RE – This week we discussed the key events of Pentecost and what surprised and 

puzzled us about them. 

• Computing – As part of our desktop publishing topic we used powerpoint to change a 

pre-made slide. We changed the text, size, colour, font, position and some of the 

words. 

• Handwriting – horizontal join – e, ve, oe 

• Guided reading – We completed three different reading comprehensions. 

• PSHE – We shared our knowledge of drugs and discussed how we feel about drugs. 

• Topic –we learnt what the Canterbury Tales are. 

• Science – We answered the question: what do plants need to grow well? 

• Spanish – we started to learn about food. 

• Music – we continued with our recorder practicing F sharp in the piece ‘Lottie Collins 

Lament’ and listening to a piece of music by Anna Clyne called ‘Night Ferry’. 
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This term we will have PE on Tuesdays and Fridays. Tuesdays will hopefully be 
swimming and we ask that children please wear PE kit suitable for both inside and 
outside on both Tuesdays and Fridays. Please can children remove earrings on these 
days. We will NOT swim until May and we will let you know when the first week will 
be. 
You should all have received details of our Canterbury Cathedral trip via email this 
week. Please let us know if you haven’t received it. 
 

 


